
From the Chair 

HAPPY  
SPRING!! 



    Psi Chi is the national honor society in 
Psychology. The WU chapter is an entirely 
student run organization. Its strength hinges 
on your participation. Applications were 
recently accepted for the Spring term and 
initiation of new members will take place in 
early March.  
    
   Students must meet the following require-
ments to be accepted into Psi Chi: 
 
1. 3 completed semesters of college courses, 
and 9 semester hours of psychology (3 com-

pleted courses) 
 
2. A declared major or minor in psychol-
ogy 
 
3. Students must have at least a 3.0 grade 
point average in psychology courses and 
rank in the top 35% of their class (that 
translates to an overall GPA of 3.52 or 
higher for the class of 2005) 
 
4. High standards of personal behavior. 
    

   Please consider joining Psi Chi if you 
meet the requirements and would like 
to help shape its direction.  
 
   Applications can be picked up at the 
psychology bulletin board on the 
second floor of Smullin, and returned to 
Miranda Scolari at campus box # E249. 
 
   If you have any questions about Psi 
Chi, membership requirements, or the 
application process, please contact 
Miranda Scolari. 

From The Chair (continued from page 1) 
  More details on these courses will be avail-
able shortly before pre-registration begins for 
spring courses next year, but I mention the 
topics now so that people can plan accord-
ingly. One word to the wise, however; semi-
nars are, by design, limited in size, and we 
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Page 3 We’ve Got Issues 

Internships & Opportunities... 

Don’t forget!   
Advising for Fall 2004 begins Monda3



 

The pitfalls of certain research methods 

Meredy Goldberg Edelson, Editor 
253 Smullin Hall 
503/370.6133 

Willamette University 
Psychology Department 

Quarterly Newsletter 

Anthony (Tony) HermannAnthony (Tony) Hermann 

Associate Professor 

252 Smullin Hall, 503/370.6427 

ahermann@willamette.edu 

Social Psychology, Personnel/Industrial 
Psychology, Internship/Thesis 

  

Keith HermanKeith Herman 

Visiting Professor 

260 Smullin Hall, 503/370.6964 

(Tuesdays, Thursdays) 

kherman@willamette.edu 

Introduction to Psychology, Clinical/
Abnormal Psychology  

  

Sue KogerSue Koger 

Associate Professor 

201 Smullin Hall, 503/370.6341 

skoger@willamette.edu 

Ecological Psychology, Research Methods 
& Analysis I 

  

BBonnie Angeloneonnie Angelone 

Visiting Professor 

260 Smullin Hall, 503/370.6964  

(Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays) 

bangelone@willamette.edu 

Introduction to Psychology, Cognitive Proc-
esses 

 

Meredy Goldberg EdelsonMeredy Goldberg Edelson  

Professor 

253 Smullin Hall, 503/370.6133 

medelson@willamette.edu 

On Sabbatical during Spring 2004 semester 

  

Jim FriedrichJim Friedrich  

Professor & Department Chair 

259 Smullin Hall, 503/370.6435 

jfriedri@willamette.edu 

Internship/Thesis (Also on Study Leave 
during the Spring 2004 semester) 

  

  

Deb Loers Deb Loers   

Associate Professor 

Bishop Wellness Center, 503/370.6471 

dloers@willamette.edu 

Cross Cultural Communication, Techniques of 
Counseling  

  

Larry McBrideLarry McBride  

Associate Professor  

254 Smullin Hall, 503/370.6425 

(no email address) 

Introduction to Psychology, Developmental Psy-
chology: Adolescence, Health Psychology 

  

Mark StewartMark Stewart  

Associate Professor 

208 Smullin Hall, 503/370.6661 

mstewart@willamette.edu 

Research Methods & Analysis II, Sensation & 
Perception 
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